July 23, 2003

Archie Giobbi

1184 Washington Ave

Portland, ME 04103

RE:
Farragut Street Waiver Requests

CBL:
339  J052001

Dear Mr. Giobbi:

On July 16, 2003, the Portland Planning Authority made the following determinations regarding the waiver requests for sidewalk and curb on Farragut Street:

Sidewalk Waiver: The Planning Authority waives the sidewalk requirement for the northwest side of Farragut Street. Sidewalk will be required on the south east side of Farragut along the development frontage.

Curb Waiver:  The Planning Authority does not waive the curbing requirement for this development

If there are any questions, please contact Jay Reynolds at 874-8632.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director

Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Program Manager

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

    
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator


Michael Bobinsky, Public Works Director

Larry Ash, Traffic Engineer 

 
Tony Lombardo, Project Engineer

     
Eric Labelle, City Engineer

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel
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